From: Leah D Nixon

To: Archive; Shelly L Armstrong
Subject: Ferris Students Share MLK’s Message
Date: 01/22/2008 11:13 AM

Included below is a press release regarding students from Ferris State University who will be
discussing the life and work of Martin Luther King Jr. with local high school students.
Further information is available by contacting Leah Nixon, assistant director of News
Services.

Media Alert Leah Nixon
Jan. 22, 2008 Ferris State University
Assistant Director of News Services
leahnixon@ferris.edu, (231) 591-5604

Dear Editor/News Director:

Students at Ferris State University are continuing MLK Week activities with two high school
presentations during which they will discuss the life and work of Martin Luther King Jr. with
students at Big Rapids High School and Crossroads Charter Academy.

Involved on Ferris’ campus through a number of Registered Student Organizations, these
students wish to engage local high school students to expand awareness of the slain civil
rights leader’s vision.

Media are invited to attend either presentation. Please contact Leah Nixon, assistant director
of News Services, at (231) 591-5604 for further information.

e Jan. 23, from 10to 11 a.m.
Crossroads Charter Academy
215 N. State St.

Big Rapids, MI 49307

e Jan. 23, from 12:30 to 1:45 p.m.
Big Rapids High School

21175 15 Mile Rd.

Big Rapids, MI 49307
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